
May 1, 2017 

Roger Wilson 
W1666 Christy Lane 
Campbellsport, WI 53010 

R. Alexander Acosta 
United States Department of Labor 
200 Constitution Ave. NW 
Washington DC 20210 

Dear Secretary Acosta, 

Congratulations on your appointment to the position of Department of Labor Secretary. I have great 
optimism that you will be a good and faithful servant. 

I encourage you to negate and cancel the Department of Labor Fiduciary Rule. 

This rule will hurt small investors and will do nothing to prevent dishonesty in the industry. This is a 
particularly bad rule for small investors. Their fees will go up with no additional service to them. This 
rule, by increasing fees, would create a drag on the small accounts making it even harder to 
accumulate wealth. 

This is a bad rule. 

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

tfr<'VL 
Roger Wilsi;m 




